
 

 

 

 

 

 
General Brock Public School (140 Chestnut Crescent) 

 

Tuesday, February 25th, 2020 

6:00-8:00pm 
 

Childcare services available upon request. Please email Tania.Jabbar@tdsb.on.ca 

Join this special ward meeting discussing the importance of mental health and the impact it has 
on students’ well-being. Hear from Saleem Haniff, TDSB Social Worker and Mental Health & 
Well Being Lead, to learn about mental health initiatives in our schools, how it relates to the 

School Improvement Process and find out what parents can do to support their children. 
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Student Mental Health & Well-Being 
 


